

## **ATTACHMENT A: PPHD Violence Prevention Grant Community Engagement**

**GRANT PROPOSAL-** The Pasadena Public Health Department (PPHD) submitted the CalVIP grant proposal in February 2022. Prior to submittal, PPHD staff held meetings with the following City departments and organizations to learn more about community violence in Pasadena, past efforts, and potential approaches. PPHD used information gathered from the following organizations to create the grant proposal.

- Advance Peace
- Boys & Girls Club of Pasadena
- City Prosecutor
- City of Pasadena Gang Violence Outreach & Interruption Services
- Cure Violence Global
- D'Veal Youth & Family Services
- Flintridge Center
- Harvest Ministries
- Learning Works Charter School

- My Tribe Rise
- Pacific Clinics
- Parks, Recreation, & Community Services
- Pasadena Organizing for Progress
- Pasadena Police Department
- Pasadena Unified School District
- Social Recovery Model
- Young & Healthy
- Individual community members

**LISTENING SESSIONS-** PPHD hosted two community listening sessions in May 2022 to discuss the CalVIP program concept and listen to recommendations and questions presented by attendees. Representatives from the following organizations attended:

- A Mother's Voice
- Boys & Girls Club of Pasadena
- City of Pasadena Gang Violence Outreach & Interruption Services
- Day One
- D'Veal Youth & Family Services
- Flintridge Center
- Harambe Ministries
- Harvest Village Ministries

- NAACP
- Outward Bound Adventures
- Pacific Oaks College
- Pasadena Community Job Center
- Pasadena Organizing for Progress
- Pasadena Police Department
- Pasadena Unified School District
- Vision 20/20
- Individual community members